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A HUGE THANK 
YOU  

     Well here we are at the end 

of the academic year. The time has absolutely flown by. It has 

been a real honour to be here as Principal. There has been many 

changes and you have all guided us in the right direction. When 

we have done something good you have told us and when we 

have got something wrong you have told us too. We have really 

appreciated this and long may it continue. The journey has well 

and truly begun for ASNA and next year we will see even more 

new and exciting things appearing. Your continued support has 

allowed us to make changes for the best outcomes for all pupils. 

We have new staff members joining us who we hope you will give 

the warmest of Bloxwich welcomes. 

Thank you all for welcoming me into your community. I hope 

you all have a wonderful summer and make lots of memories. 

 

Sad Goodbye’s & Warm 

Welcome’s 

We sadly say goodbye to a few more staff this week as they 
move on to new adventures. Mr Smith, Miss Upton, Mrs 
Stanley and Mrs Palmer we thank you greatly for all you 
have done here at All Saints. 

Year 3 we welcome Miss Thomas. Miss Thomas is a familiar 
face to All Saints having taught here a few years back. She 
has a military background having served in the Army for 
many years. Reception we welcome Mrs Jarvis and Miss 
Merrett. Miss Merrett is a newly qualified teacher but has a 
vast amount of experience working in Early Years and 
training staff. Mrs Jarvis is an experienced teacher who has 
had experience teaching in new Zealand. She joins us from 
a local school and will be Early Years Manager.  

Mrs Beck will be joining us a Business Manager. She has 
worked in another one of our Trust academies so brings a 
wealth of experience. We welcome you all. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

22nd July 10.30-2pm 

Family Keep Fit 

 

1st Aug 12-12.30 pm 

Healthy Lunchbox 

Workshop 

 

14th Aug  10-12pm 

Family Rounders 

 

16th Aug  10.30-12pm 

Family Bingo 

 

Tuesday 3rd Sept 

Academy re-opens 
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UNIFORM  
For clarification, as I have heard once again some parents say that we are 

changing the uniform, this is not true. The uniform is the same, however 

some new items have been added at the request of the pupils. 

Your child can wear the following— white shirt and tie or white plain polo or 

white ASNA polo. 

New Entrances 
As some classes have been changed to allow a better flow of Year groups 

around the academy, the entrances will be different for certain year groups in 

September. Year 5, Year 1 and Year1/2 will be the only changes. All other 

classes will remain the same entry and exit points. Staff will be on the yard 

each morning and afternoon to meet and greet 

Year 5 will use 

this door to 

enter and exit. 

Year 1 and 

1/2 will use 

this door to 

enter and  

exit. 



  3 

 



Summer Activities 

In response to the recent parental questionnaires completed we are offering the following 

summer holiday activities: 

Monday 22nd July – Family Keep Fit - 10.30-11.00 & 12.30-1.00  
Come along to our family keep fit in the dining hall – wear suitable clothing  

FREE – no need to book, just turn up 
 

Thursday 1st August – Healthy lunchboxes 11.00 – 12.30 
Join us for this fun and interactive session where each pupil will be able to make their own 

lunchbox 
£1 per child – Book at the office from 10th June (limited spaces – non refundable) 

 
Wednesday 14th August- Family Rounders 10.30-12.00 

Join us on the field for a game of family rounders (leaving school 
at 10.20 if you don’t know where the field is) FREE -  no need to 

book, just turn up 
 

Friday 16th August – Family Bingo 10.30 – 12.00 
Come and have a game of fun bingo with your child.  

50p per ticket – no need to book, just turn up 
 
 

Future Dates 
 

The website has all 
future dates of 

events coming up 
this half term. 

Go to CONTACT 
and scroll down to 

calendar. 

URGENT REQUEST REGARDING SCHOOL LUNCHES 

Please order a lunch at the dining room even if your child is Free 

School Meals. Many meals are going to waste or children are  

stating they are having a lunch and an order has not been made. 




